Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Daytona Beach
City of Daytona Beach

The City of Daytona Beach, Florida will receive proposals until 2:00 p.m. on 10/14/2022,
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH
PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP (P3) FOR A FIRE STATION AND ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Daytona Beach, Florida, has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, to design, finance, and construct, a Fire Station and Administration Building on city-owned property located at 430 South Ridgewood Avenue, Daytona Beach, Florida 32114. Further project information can be found at https://www.codb.us/1296/Public-Private-Partnership. The City of Daytona Beach will accept other proposals for the same project on or before October 14, 2022. Other proposals for the same project must be received in writing by the City of Daytona Beach –Purchasing Division, 301 South Ridgewood Avenue, Room 146 Daytona Beach, Florida 32114, before 2:00 p.m. local time on Friday, October 14, 2022.
Letitia LaMagna, City Clerk
Robert Schattie
Purchasing
CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH
Issue date: 9/20/2022
